Harry Kim Mayor County of Hawai'i

PLANNING DEPARTMENT

Michael Yee Director

Daryn Arai Deputy Director

East Hawai'i Office 101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3 Hilo, Hawai'i 96720 Phone (808) 961-8288 Fax (808) 961-8742

West Hawai'i Office 74-5044 Ane Keohokalole Hwy Kailua-Kona, Hawai'i 96740 Phone (808) 323-4770 Fax (808) 327-3563

October 2, 2018

Ms. Fanlan Cheng Brenman 78-6824 Mamalahoa Highway Holualoa, HI 96725 LAND USE COMMISSION STATE OF BAWAIL

2018 OCT -9 A 8: 02

Dear Ms. Cheng Brenman:

Special Permit No. SP79-330 (LUC 407)

Applicant: Dr. Minolu R. Cheng

Request: Establishment of a Medical Office

Subject: Revocation of Special Permit

Tax Map Key: 7-8-007:032

This letter is in response to your email and letter dated September 27, 2018, requesting that the subject Special Permit be revoked based on the reasons stated within.

Based on the preceding and in accordance with Planning Commission Rule 6-5, LUC 407 is hereby revoked.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jeff Darrow at 961-8158.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL YEE

Planning Director

JWD:klt

P\wpwin60\Jeff\Letters\Revocation\LCheng-Brenman-SPP407-Revocation.doc

cc w/copy of letter:

Gilbert Bailado, GIS Section

Daniel E. Orodenker, Executive Officer, Land Use Commission